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NOTIFICATION 

 
  In pursuance of Higher Education Department, Government of the Punjab 

Notification No. S.O(A-II)1-1/2001(P) dated 17th October 2024, It is notified for information of 

all concerned that the Islamia University of Bahawalpur including its all Sub-Campuses shall 

remain closed on Friday October 18, 2024. 

 

2.  Furthermore, all examinations scheduled on Friday October 18, 2024 shall also be 

postponed, new schedule will be issued later in this regard by the Controller of Examinations of 

the IUB. 

 

3.  This is issued with the approval of the Vice-Chancellor. 

 
 

Arif Ramooz 

Additional Registrar (Admin) 

 

Copy to: 
 

1. Deans / Incharge(s) of all Faculties 

2. Director, Sub-Campuses of the IUB 

3. Heads of all Teaching & Non-Teaching Departments 

4. Controller of Examinations 

5. Director, Students Affairs (DSA) 

6. Director (IT)         (with the request to upload this notification on IUB website) 

7. Chief Transport Officer 

8. Chief Security Officer (CSO) 

9. Deputy Registrar (Admin-I) 

10. Deputy Registrar (Public Affairs)      (with the request to upload this notification on University’s Social 

         Media pages) 

11. Executive Secretary to the Vice-Chancellor 

12. PA to Registrar 

13. Office Copy 


